
From: Jennings, Rene A
To: Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 1/22/2004 11:03:22 AM
Subject:

Marcia,
I just wanted to let you know that I watched the Governors message last night and I was a little disappointed that he did not 

acknowledge you more. I feel that it is because of YOU that we have come so far in a short time. I felt allot of pride when I saw you 
stand up at the Governors State address. I'm sure that JT and Ronnie helped to some degree but I feel that the real appreciation 
should go to you and to the employees of the DMV for the sacrifices and hard work to make a better DMV. I would just like to thank 
you for all you have done for us and for the feeling of pride I felt when the DMV was mentioned. Again thanks so much!!!

Rene' Jennings
Instructor II/Training Coordinator /Analyst 
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